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SAINTS’ Scoop Newsletter
January 20, 2021

Dear Queen of All Saints School Families,

The school buildings are buzzing with activity as we prepare for Catholic Schools, screen students for
the 2021-2022 school year, and begin preparations for re-enrollment and registration for our current
families. As we begin accepting new students for next year, we want to save you a seat! Therefore, in
the coming weeks, please pay special attention to messages from Mrs. O’Connor regarding
re-enrollment procedures, including dates and times for financial aid meetings and form-submission
deadlines. We currently have waiting lists in four grades, and we want to ensure that all of the important
deadlines are met and that you secure your spot.

In addition to the virtual Scholastic Book Fair that goes live on January 29 (virtual
bookstore and http://bit.ly/queenofallsaintsbf), we are looking forward to these

special Catholic Schools Week events:

Saturday, January 30th - 10:30 - 12:00 Noon Open House

Stop by the School Spirit Store, enjoy the hospitality provided by
PACE, and pick up a spare uniform at the Used Uniform Sale Catholic Schools

Faith. Excellence. Service.

Monday, February 1 - 2:15 John Muir Hospital Appreciation “Drive-By”
Decorate your car with posters and join us in a caravan that starts in our car line

and proceeds three blocks away to John Muir Hospital. Click on this slide deck and

Sign-Up Genius for how you can help make this a special day for our healthcare
workers.

Wednesday, February 3 - 8:30 a.m. Family Mass/Grandparents/Caregivers Appreciation
Bring your lawn chairs and masks and join us for Mass on the school lawn.

Blessings,

Mrs. Lucia Prince
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From the Desk of Mrs. OiConnor

Tuition Assistance 2021-2022 School Year

Any family wishing to be considered for tuition assistance for the 2021-2022 school year is required to
attend one of two mandatory financial aid virtual meetings offered on Wednesday, January 27 at
10:30AM, or Thursday, January 28 at 6:30 PM. During the meeting, you will have an opportunity to ask
questions in a monitored chat. In order to best meet your needs, please submit questions ahead of the
meeting on this shared document Financial Aid Questions. Financial aid packets will be available on
Friday, January 29th in the school office. I am currently scheduling appointments to review applications
prior to the March 30, 2021 deadline. Please contact me at (925) 685-8700 or joconnor@csdo.org to
schedule your appointment.

Looking Ahead
Below are Important Dates as we approach our annual Re-Enrollment Registration window.

2021-2022 Re-enrollment Timeline:

1/27/21 Tuition Assistance Virtual Meeting [ (11:30 AM)

1/28/21 Tuition Assistance Virtual Meeting 11 (6:30 PM)

2/3/21 Intent to Re-Enroll Google Form sent to families via the weekly Scoop

2/3/21 2021-2022 Tuition and Fees published

2/8/21 Intent to Re-Enroll Form submission is due

2/9/21 FACTS Account is billed for Re-Enrollment Fee (no payment due at this time)
2/28/21 Re-Enrollment Fee is due on FACTS Management

3/9/21 Re-registration link is open on Powerschool Enroll

3/30/21 BASIC Fund application due

4/14/21 Registration Fee billed on FACTS Management (no payment due at this time)
4/30/21 FACE application due

5/1/21 Registration Fees are due on FACTS Management

5/1/21 Powerschool Registration submission due through online portal

Advisory School Board (ASB)

ASB would like to invite anyone that is interested in learning more about what our Board does and how
we help support our school to reach out. We are working on school community-related ideas that we
would like your help with.

Memorial Brick Campaign #&

If you would like to order a memorial brick during this next phase, please go to Memorial Brick
Campaign. Bricks can be made for graduates, in memory of a loved one, or for your Alumni family.
Check out the walkway leading to the school office of the many families who have ordered bricks.
Orders will be submitted in the Spring, so don't delay!
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Spirit Store <

Did you know we have an apparel store where you can order your Saints spirit wear? Take a look at our
Saints Spirit Store and see items available to order and be shipped directly to you. Are there items you
would like to suggest to have included? Please reach out to us! With every purchase, our school also
receives 5% back.

Logging Auction Volunteer Hours
If you have volunteered or donated toward the auction, you must fill out this online Auction Volunteer
Form (Receipts for purchases need to be turned into the office to verify) Thank you!

If you have any questions, please email ASB President Erleen Richards at

erleen.richards@gmail.com.

Our next meeting will be held via Zoom on Thursday, January 21st at 6:00 pm

Parent Association for Catholic Education (PACE)

Catholic Schools Week and Grandparents Day is coming up this month. PACE has some service hour
opportunities available here: http://bit.ly/CSW2021

Virtual Scholastic Book Fair - January 29th to February 11th The book fair will
be held online this year! Have fun exploring the virtual book fair and have books
shipped directly to you!

BOOK GRAB BAGS The school will be offering $5 grab bags filled with gently
used books from the Queen of All Saints library! This sale will occur after during
Self-Guided Open House, after 10:30 mass on January 31st and after the February
3rd mass if supplies last. Thank you to the volunteers that have signed up to help
assemble the bags and sell them outside the church! All proceeds will go towards
the church’s Stained Glass window repair.

Grandparents Day Hospitality - Wednesday, February 3rd
We are very excited to celebrate our grandparents at an in-person gathering! Please bring your
grandparents to 8:30 mass and enjoy light refreshments afterward!

QAS Run for Fun T-Shirt Design Contest

We need your help to design a logo for this year’s Fun Run! The event will be held on March 18, 2021.
The Grand Prize-winning logo will be featured on the 2021 QAS Fun Run T-shirts! Two runner-ups
will be chosen to be featured on the banners and school social media!

The Grand Prize Winner will receive a $50 Amazon Gift Card!
Two Runner-Up winners will receive a $25 Amazon Gift Card!

Design MUST be submitted on 8.5” x 117 white paper with black ink or pencil.
e All entries due by 1/29/21

38


https://qasconcord.org/parents/spirit-store
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1NsVtOtNt46EC9wymgtIpAI8xadPa4fTlVqMDPY5wjJw/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1NsVtOtNt46EC9wymgtIpAI8xadPa4fTlVqMDPY5wjJw/edit
mailto:erleen.richards@gmail.com
http://bit.ly/CSW2021
http://bit.ly/CSW2021
http://bit.ly/queenofallsaintsbf
http://bit.ly/queenofallsaintsbf



https://www.facebook.com/QASConcord/

